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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Paula M. Sime [psime@ERI-US.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2008 2:18 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: FW: Caltrans Encroachment Permit - Hwy.880/High St.

Hi Barb, 
  
The email below is regarding our proposed work across from 720 High Street, Oakland (RO#491).  We received word 
awhile back that we would not be allowed to access the area underneath the overpass for our proposed assessment until 
2013 and have been navigating through their engineering department to find someone to discuss our work scope with.  
This is the result of the discussions.  At this time they plan to start work there next June and it will go until 2013 as we 
were originally told, and they will not allow access for our proposed work.  Just FYI. 
  
Hope all is well with you. 
  
Paula 
  

Paula Sime 
Sr. Project Manager 
Environmental Resolutions, Inc. 
601 North McDowell Blvd. 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
psime@eri-us.com 
www.eri-us.com 
707-766-2026-Office 
707-338-8012-Cell 
707-789-0414-Fax 

  

Privileged And Confidential Communication:  This electronic transmission, and any documents attached hereto, (a) are protected by the Electronic 
Communications Privacy Act (18 USC §§ 2510-2521), (b) may contain confidential and/or privileged information, and (c) are for the sole use of the 
intended recipient(s) named above.  If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender and delete the electronic 
message.  Any disclosure, copying, distribution, action taken, or use of the contents of the information received in error is strictly prohibited and may 
be unlawful. 

 

From: Rebekah Westrup  
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2008 2:13 PM 

To: Brad Russman 

Cc: Paula M. Sime 
Subject: RE: Caltrans Encroachment Permit - Hwy.880/High St. 

Thank you for this information 
  
Rebekah Westrup 
Environmental Resolutions, Inc. 
  
 

From: Brad Russman [mailto:brad_russman@dot.ca.gov]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2008 2:11 PM 
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To: Rebekah Westrup 

Cc: Bahman Zarechian 
Subject: Caltrans Encroachment Permit - Hwy.880/High St. 

 
Ms. Westrup:  
 
Caltrans cannot guarantee the feasibility of this work permit in the proposed locations. After speaking to Caltran's 
Resident Engineer, Project Manager, and Design Senior for the Seismic Retrofit Project EA 04-165421, on Highway 880 
at the High Street Bridge, the nearby and underneath portions of this area will be under heavy construction.  The entire 
High Street Bridge will be demolished and replaced with a seismic retrofit. The work will begin sometime around June 
"2009" and will last approximately 4 years.  Caltrans cannot guarantee that the well equipment and/or wells will not be 
damaged at the described locations.  
 
Sincerely,  
Brad Russman, TE  
Encroachment Permits  
Caltrans, Dist. 04  
111 Grand Ave.  
Oak., CA  94623  
510.286.4415  


